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Recommendations summary 

 

Recommendations Comments from the 

service provider 

 Storage area included in the extension new build 

to house some of the wheelchairs and hoists  

 

We are very aware of how 

cluttered the corridors 

can be. Extra storage is 

part of the new plans for 

the extension. We are 

hoping to have ceiling 

hoists which will be much 

tidier. Bedrooms will be 

bigger and may be able to 

store residents 

wheelchairs. 

 

Please return by 17 November 2017 to: 
 
Healthwatch Bath and North East Somerset 
The Care Forum, The Vassall Centre, Fishponds, Bristol BS16 2QQ 
 
 


